The smartest solutions
To whom it may concern

Larvik 20.11.09

MISUSE OF FORBERG’S TRADEMARK AND GOODWILL

Forberg International AS(Forberg) has recently become aware of the fact that there
arc companies marketing and selling mixers by giving customers and prospective
customers the impression that these are Forberg mixers or produced and sold pursuant
to commission by Forberg International.

Due to the fact that Forberg International no longer has any agreement with lisencing
companies as all such agreement have been cancelled the past years, there are no legal
position for any company to market, sell and use Forberg’s trademark and goodwill
or by indicating that these companies sell products on Forberg’s commission. Forberg
holds title to the registered trademark FORBERG® inwhich is a protected name in
Norway and all EU countries, USA, China, Turkey, Japan, South Korea and
Australia.

If your company becomes aware of such business practice, we would encourage you
to contact us.

Forberg is a trustworthy company and would like to inform the market about such
unlawful business practise to avoid any misunderstanding,

This letter will be distributed to our customers and cooperational partners.

Yours sincerely
for Forberg International AS

Wl

Hilde Nordahl
Sales Director

Tel. : 44733 1334 34
Web:www.forberg.no
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